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7 Bcf Natural Gas Storage Injection 
     Close to Expectations  

 

The EIA reported a 7 Bcf injection into natural gas storage for the week ending 
November 5, price sold-off in response to the new storage data. Prices were 
already trading lower due to the lack cold weather across the country. Also 
pressuring prices was the generally held belief that there will be one more 
injection for the winter withdrawal season begins.  Storage at 3,618 Bcf is now 309 
Bcf below last year at this time and 127 Bcf below the 5-year average. 
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